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URGENT QUESTION 
 
 

1. URGENT QUESTION TO THE LEADER OF THE COUNCIL FROM 
COUNCILLOR ANOOD AL-SAMERAI 

 
Does the leader believe in the local delivery of local services?  

 
RESPONSE 
 
We believe in services being accessible to all who need them.  The challenge 
we are facing is a government who are determined to cut deeply and cut as 
quickly as they can. In this context local delivery must be balanced with 
affordability so that we are able to ensure the fairest possible future for all 
Southwark residents. 


